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A message from Hospital and Foundation leadership
Since their inception, MemorialCare Long Beach Medical Center 

and MemorialCare Miller Children’s & Women’s Hospital have relied 

on the generous support of donors. Philanthropy is important to 

our ability to provide the compassionate care the community has 

grown to trust.  

Your support bolsters the life-saving work of our exceptional 

physicians and healthcare staff . Their commitment to the well-being 

and future of our community is strong and enduring, not only day to 

day, but especially during the COVID-19 pandemic. We are proud of 

their selfl ess work, which has left a lasting impact on each of them 

as well as the community.

The pandemic highlighted the importance of strong healthcare 

organizations in our community and the need for us to perpetually 

evolve and stay vigilant. Your support helps us attract world-class 

talent, provide the latest in technology and clinical support, and 

care for the whole patient with compassion. 

We hope that you appreciate the brief snapshot of our hospitals in 

2022. It is a small way for us to say thank you for investing in our 

eff orts of uplifting the health and well-being of our communities. 

You are making a diff erence.

Sincerely,

John Bishop
CEO, Long Beach 
Medical Center and 
Miller Children’s & 
Women’s Hospital

Robert Gunsalus
President, Long 
Beach Medical Center 
Foundation and Miller 
Children’s & Women’s 
Hospital Foundation

Kevin Peterson 
Chair, Long Beach 
Medical Center 
Foundation and Miller 
Children’s & Women’s 
Hospital Foundation



Elevating the health and well-being of 
our communities by …

Investing in our exceptional people  
Your gifts help Long Beach Medical Center and Miller 

Children’s & Women’s Hospital aggressively recruit leading 

physicians and invest in their consistent excellence 

through robust continuing education programs. We 

also work to develop the next generation of nurses and 

clinicians while helping our current caregivers evolve their 

skills through ongoing training.

Investing in extraordinary care  
Innovation and technology continue to revolutionize 

the healthcare industry, which is why we invest in the 

most advanced, leading-edge diagnostic and treatment 

options for our patients. Our physicians and clinicians are 

active researchers, not only keeping us abreast of the latest 

evolutions in care but also creating them, bringing new levels 

of vitality to our award-winning specialties and institutes.

Investing in patients  
Patient-centered care goes beyond access to award-winning doctors and 

advanced technology – it also includes education, psychological and social 

support, and empowerment to navigate acute illnesses and injuries, recover, 

and sustain comprehensive wellness. These eff orts reach beyond the walls of 

our hospitals and into our community to address social determinants of health.

What makes these eff orts so vital is the fact that approximately two-thirds of 

our patients are on Medi-Cal or Medicaid, an exceptionally high percentage. 

Removing barriers to care 
Last year, MemorialCare expanded its virtual care capabilities by providing 

24/7 video visits so that our patients receive quality care when and 

where they need it. Our navigation 

center helps patients schedule 

appointments and answer 

questions. Additionally, the 

myChart app allows patients 

to see lab results, 

communicate with 

providers, request 

prescription refi lls 

and more all on 

their phones.



Your support*

Thank you!

Endowment fair market value on 6/30/2022 was $104,454,724

Total hospital support from the Foundation: $6,117,138

* The Foundation charges no gift fees and there is no administrative fee 
charged to endowments to maximize the impact of your support.

Volunteers 
Hundreds of volunteers contributed a total of 44,826 hours of support 

for our patients, less than usual because of COVID-19. This includes 

the wonderful Miller Children’s Hospital Auxiliary, but does not 

include hundreds of other volunteers who serve on various governing 

and advisory boards or those who support the hospital through their 

involvement in fundraising activities and community support, such 

as the Steel Magnolias, the Long Beach Cancer League, Long Beach 

Memorial Women’s Hospital League and more. 

Philanthropic commitments 
From individuals:     2,042 donors gave $1,115,272

From organizations:    133 donors gave $2,956,186

From bequests:         2 donors gave $656,693

Grand total:           2,177 donors gave $4,728,151 Dancing for Our Stars: The Beat Goes On 

After a two-and-a-half-year hiatus due to COVID-19, our Dancing 

for Our Stars gala was back and better than ever! 

For more information on 
participating in one of 
our signature events, scan 
the QR code for the latest 
Foundation updates.



Accolades
Both of our hospitals’ records of outstanding quality 

consistently garner prestigious accolades, including 

being nationally and regionally ranked as a best 

hospital and rated as high performing in numerous 

medical conditions and procedures by U.S. News 

& World Report. In addition, our well-trained, 

highly educated nurses have earned the esteemed 

Magnet® recognition from the American Nurses 

Credentialing Center. 

NATIONALLY RANKED
Obstetrics & Gynecology

REGIONALLY RANKED
Long Beach Medical Center
#15 in California
#7 in Los Angeles

HIGH PERFORMING
in 7 adult specialties
in 10 procedures/conditions

MAGNET RECOGNIZED
for excellence in nursing, achieved by 
less than 10% of hospitals

AMONG THE 
WORLD’S BEST HOSPITALS 
AND TOP 100 IN THE U.S.
according to Newsweek



We’re proud to serve the community 
with award-winning care. 

Recognized in 
seven categories of care



For more than a 

century, Long Beach 

Medical Center has 

been dedicated to 

providing quality care 

to the community. In 

addition, Miller Children’s & Women’s Hospital 

is the only hospital in Los Angeles and Orange 

counties where both expectant mothers and 

their babies can receive advanced and critical 

care under one roof. This convenient and rare 

co-location means our 

entire community – no 

matter the stage of 

life – can depend on 

us for comprehensive, 

extraordinary care in 

one location. It also makes us among the largest 

medical campuses in the nation.

2,147 providers on medical staff 
oversaw care for ...

Miller Children’s  
& Women’s Hospital

Hospital impact

16,564 
Total inpatients 

(discharged)  
served

64,762   
Total visits

220,996 
Outpatient  

visits

10,387 
Total  

surgeries

2,021 
Patients treated 
in the Trauma &  

Acute Care 
Center

12,981 
Total inpatients 

(discharged)  
served

106,529  
Outpatient  

visits

5,796 
Babies  

delivered

3,898 
Total  

surgeries

2,053 
Patients  

transferred in

Long Beach  
Medical Center

Community benefits $123,909,000
Includes charity care, support for Medi-Cal and Medicare, and 
a variety of community support programs such as educational 

programs, screening, clinics, support groups and more.

Long Beach Medical Center

Miller Children’s  
& Women’s Hospital



We are committed to 
sustained investment in 
clinical research.
The research programs at Miller Children’s & Women’s Hospital and 

Long Beach Medical Center allow access to clinical trials and novel 

investigations, which contribute to overall public health – eff ectively 

safeguarding the community, improving outcomes and lowering costs 

for patients. 

Our projects include clinical trials in cardiology, cancer, maternity 

care, women’s health, pediatric specialty care and more. This program 

fosters a culture of innovation and continuous learning, keeping us on 

the leading edge of providing extraordinary care.

240 
Graduate 

medical students

84 
High school students 

and training hours

293 
Nursing 
students

651 
Fellows 

and residents

7,652
Continuing Medical Education (CME) event attendees

309 Number of active 
research projects

438 Number of patients 
enrolled in research trials

Research

We are committed to 
sustained investment in 

Teaching
As a professional teaching hospital accredited by the Accreditation 

Council for Graduate Medical Education, our hospitals play a vital 

role in cultivating the next generation of healthcare professionals. 

Partnering with the region’s most prestigious universities and medical 

schools, we oversee 33 programs for residents and fellows, students 

and visiting professors. 

We are also launching a partnership with California State University, 

Long Beach, (CSULB) to establish a teaching clinic on their campus 

to provide care for their campus and the surrounding community, 

as well as learning opportunities for students in nursing and other 

clinical areas.



Your support, coupled with 

exceptional physicians and 

clinicians providing extraordinary 

care supported by dedicated 

staff and administrators, makes a 

real difference in the lives of our 

patients. Here are a few examples.

Rodney Makes a Miraculous Recovery  
After Hand Surgery  

Eleven-year-old Rodney was cutting into a 

watermelon at home for a snack for him and his 

sister. Rodney ended up playing with the knife and the 

watermelon rind, and unfortunately, the knife slipped, 

severely damaging all four fingers of his right hand.  

Anna Acosta, M.D., a pediatric hand and upper 

extremity specialist, was consulted to determine the  

best surgical option to repair his hand. Rodney’s 

injury was a Zone II Flexor Tendon Injury, and Dr. Acosta performed a complex, 

multi-digit procedure to repair the flexor tendons, which very few surgeons are 

specialized enough to perform. 

“When he went in for surgery, he was more nervous about not being able to use 

his hand instead of the surgery itself,” Rodney’s mother said. “Dr. Acosta really did 

so much to reassure us that the surgery would be a success and Rodney would 

be able to use his hand again.” 

Surgery alone wouldn’t give Rodney the full 

function of his hand. He would need months of 

rehabilitation sessions. The occupational therapy 

team at Miller Children’s & Women’s Hospital, who 

specializes in hand therapy, developed a recovery 

plan that led Rodney back to the things he loves, 

like basketball and playing the trumpet.  

Patient impact



Angels Baseball Players  
Steal Hearts Rather Than Bases at  
Miller Children’s & Women’s Hospital  

The Cherese Mari Laulhere Child Life Program  

at Miller Children’s & Women’s Hospital 

coordinates special events to help make the 

hospital experience more positive for children, 

and with the help of the Los Angeles Angels, the 

program coordinated a very special visit. 

Angels players David Fletcher, Jared Walsh, Luis Rengifo and Jo Adell made 

their way around the hospital to surprise patients in the playrooms and at their 

bedsides, giving them autographed baseball hats, soft baseballs and plush Angels 

rally monkeys to help them feel more comfortable.  

While giving gifts, players encouraged the patients they met, reassuring them of 

how strong they were while undergoing treatment. Cooper, a pediatric patient, 

was extremely excited to see the players, talking to them about their recent 

performances and giving them tips for upcoming games.  

“This really means so much to me as a parent,” said Erin 

Cannon, Cooper’s mother. “Seeing these players take the 

time out of their busy schedules in between games to 

visit the patients of the hospital is such a privilege. The 

best part of this visit is being able to see my son happy 

during his stay at Miller Children’s & Women’s Hospital.” 

No One Puts Kristi in a Corner   

Kristi Walker had been having knee pain for years. 

She had some trouble with her first surgery and 

was hesitant when it was time for the next knee. 

But one physician and new technology gave her a 

second chance at Long Beach Medical Center.  

To learn more about 
Kristi’s story, scan 
the QR code to 
watch a video. 

Scan the QR to make a gift 
to Long Beach Medical 
Center Foundation and 
Miller Children’s & Women’s 
Hospital Foundation.

Thank you for your support of 
our hospitals.



2801 Atlantic Ave., Long Beach, CA 90806  •  (562) 933-4483  •  mmcf@memorialcare.org 

Scan the QR code to contact us and learn more. 




